
 
 

From: FNB Staunton [mailto:bookkeeping@fnbstaunton.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 1:51 PM 
To: Comments 
Cc: glotter@fnbstaunton.com 
Subject: FDIC Special Assessment  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
I am outraged at the proposal to levy a special assessment on all banks.  We are a much smaller 
bank and this would be a huge imposition on our resources in these tough economic times.  I feel 
this is especially unfair when banks like ours were not the cause of this crisis.   
  
Sincerely,  
  
Casey Andrasko, Bookkeeping  
First National Bank 
Staunton IL  62088 


